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Town contractors will continue partial resurfacing work for the downtown waterline project
tomorrow, April 22, at 8 am on Peachtree Street. Parking spaces will be blocked off tonight prior
to the work beginning in the morning. Spaces will reopen as the work progresses. The partial
resurfacing work will continue throughout this week. For questions, please contact 828-837-
2510, ext.4 or manager [at] townofmurphync.com. 

https://www.townofmurphync.com/public-works/page/downtown-waterline-project-update-resurfacing

